
Quiet Lanes form part of the highway 
infrastructure and are nationally recognised 
designations of single-track road where visitors and 
locals can enjoy the natural surroundings and use them for 
activities such as cycling, horse-riding, jogging and walking, whilst 
sharing them with road users. 

Their purpose is to make these roads safer and more  
enjoyable for everyone to use. 

The Parish Council’s Quiet Lanes Expression of Interest has been approved 
for part of Back Lane, part of Church Lane and Folly Lane (see reverse for 
locations). The next phase of the application is to develop the detailed plans, 
discuss the proposals at a residents’ awareness and consultation session (a 
public meeting), approve the final plans and submit the application before 
the deadline of 1st March 2022.

If you would like your say and to find out more, you can join the 
consultation session via zoom on Thursday 24th February at 7:30pm. 
(see reverse for details) Please register your interest by emailing 
jamesrobertmellish@gmail.com 

There will also be an opportunity to take part in a short  
online survey to collate further information.

For general information you can search  
www.quietlanessuffolk.co.uk

Regards 

Quiet Lanes Team Copdock & Washbrook 

(Nina, Stella, Mark, Graham & James)
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ZOOM MEETING DETAILS

Thursday  
24th February  
at 7:30pm
MEETING ID: 842 3909 4110
PASSCODE: 856531


